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News at St Joseph’s 

 

What a busy term we have had! 

Year 3 led our ‘Brighten up the Harvest’ fundraiser with an Assembly for families in the 

morning. Everyone wore bright clothes and donated money to Cafod. Each class watched 

the Cafod Harvest Assembly and learned about their work . Food was donated to the local 

foodbank and the Mini Vinnies volunteered their services for a morning. Thank you to Mrs 

Morley and Mrs Hitchen for taking the children along to the foodbank. The children were 

praised for their wonderful behaviour and attitude and told they would be welcome back 

anytime. The Foodbank was extremely grateful for your donations.  

 

  

 

 

The Eco-Council 2022-23 The Mini Vinnies 2022-23 

 

As a result of your generous donations, we also raised 

£210.84 for Cafod to help with their important work.                      

Justine Siilcock from Cafod sent us a thank you video 

which we watched in Assembly.  



Rise Theatre brought their ‘God’s Planet’ theatre show to 

our school. We were all involved in a fantastic interactive 

day full of song and dance and we completed craft and 

art based activities in our classrooms. We learned so 

much about the importance of looking after                

God’s wonderful world.  



Miss Daley took children from each class in Key Stage 2 

to Bedford Care Home to perform poems that they 

could recite by heart. The residents loved listening to 

the children.  



Walk to School Challenge 
The Class that has earned the most Walk to 

School badges this term is……………………Year 6!            

Congratulations to us!  

We came 6th on the Local         

Authority Leader board this term.  

Thank you to parents and carers 

for making the extra effort to 

walk to school or park and stride.  



The Mini Vinnies led the Wigan Shoebox 

Fairy Appeal. Our kind families donated 

over 40 shoeboxes to people in need in 

our local community this Christmas.  
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Thank you, we are making a          

difference to our community.  



We all  listened to Mrs  Hardaker from Wigan Council talk to 

us about how to look after God’s planet at Christmas. Each 

class has been challenged to  have a fun, eco-friendly festive 

season! 



Thank you for all your support this term.  

Have a happy and holy Christmas. 


